
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 
from  

Dalton and Norma Heath 
Dear Friends, 

The Scriptures say, “Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and 
cometh down from the Father of lights, with whom is no variableness, neither 
shadow of turning.” (James 1:17)  This is a season for giving, and yet, the 
perfect Gift that came down from above will not even be considered by most of 
the givers and receivers.  May your Christmas and our Christmas reflect the 
true meaning of this great occasion.  Thank you for your faithful giving toward 
our ministry this past year.  We love you and are appreciative of your love and 
prayers for us. 

This year has had some “bumps” in the road with Norma’s health, but she has 
remained a faithful servant of our Lord.  In October, we were in OH and PA for 
meetings. It was a blessing to be at Bible Baptist Church in Byesville, OH.  The 
pastor is an old missionary friend from years ago.  Then, we were in Mt. Union, 
PA with Jonathan Eason at Cedar Crest Baptist Church.  We enjoyed those dear 
folks.  

We had to cancel two meetings in November because of heart related issues 
with Norma.  However, we did hold services for Bro. Jerry Gurganus at Faith 
Baptist Church in Trenton, NC.  He was having physical problems.  Then, we 
had a mission revival at Gospel Outreach Baptist Church near my home with 
Pastor Johnny Clark.  They are a dear, sweet group of people.  This meeting 
finished Dec. 3rd.  We have one more meeting scheduled in December for Victory 
Baptist Church in Elizabeth City, NC. 

So, brethren, pray for us as we pray for you in this New Year.  Pray for the son 
of one of our Micronesian pastors.  The son’s name is Moses Vera Cruz.  He was 
in an automobile accident and sustained severe injuries.  He is in the Greenville, 
SC area making some progress, but has a long way to go.  Pray for Ruth Ann 
Arthurs to be able to come home soon. Pray that the Eibens can arrive there in 
the near future. 

We close with thanksgiving for His first coming and eagerly await the shout of 
His second coming!!! 

Dalton & Norma Heath 
2 Cor. 9:15 “Thanks be unto God for His unspeakable gift.”  


